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	Astmoor News Review


	Monday 10th October 2022
Half Term Holiday

This half term seems to have really flown by and we are approaching the half term holiday in a couple of weeks. We finish on Friday 21st October at the usual time of 3.15pm.

       --------------------------

Halloween Party

We return to school following the half term break on Monday 31st October which is Halloween. To mark the occasion, we will be holding a Halloween Party in school from 4pm – 5.30pm.

Tickets will be priced at £2 per child which will include entry price, a hotdog, crisps and a drink. There will be lots of fun and games and of course children can come dressed in their Halloween costumes. 

Tickets can be purchased at the school office.

          --------------------

Diary Dates

School will be closed to the children on Friday 2nd December for an Inset Day.

We will also be closing for the Christmas Holiday on Tuesday 20th December at the earlier time of 1.30pm.

                  ----------------- 
	Parent’s Evening’s
Our first Parent’s Evenings of the year will take place on Monday 17th and Tuesday 18th October. This will be a face to face opportunity for you to meet and speak to your child’s teacher to find out how they have settled in to the school year.

Letters for these meetings were sent out on Friday so if you haven’t yet returned a slip, please do so as soon as possible as appointments fill up quickly.

Confirmed times will be sent out this week.

             -----------------------

Year 5 Residential Trip

On Wednesday, we will be taking our Year 5 children on a two night residential to Tattenhall Outdoor Centre.

Children can come to school at the usual time and luggage can be left in the front entrance. Any medication must be handed to Liz Hughes (Family Support Worker) directly with the appropriate written permission forms.

The children are due back at school on Friday at 2.30pm so please make arrangements for them to be picked up at this earlier time. Siblings can also go home at this earlier time.

         ----------------------

	Family Assembly
Throughout the school year, we will hold a number of special assemblies. On the last week of each half term, parents and carers will be invited to a family assembly where a number of achievements will be celebrated. We will also be announcing who our Head Boy and Head Girl will be for this school year which is always an exciting moment.
The first of these is due to take place on Monday 17th October at 9.15am. Mrs Armstrong will be leading this assembly and we look forward to seeing lots of you there.

               ----------------------

Harvest Assembly

On Wednesday 19th October, you are invited to join us for a special Harvest Celebration which will be led by our Key Stage 2 children. The assembly will begin at 9.15am and we would welcome donations of fresh fruit, vegetables and flowers which we will be taking to Halton haven Hospice later in the day. The residents and staff there are always very grateful for the donations.
                  --------------------------

School Uniform

Please don’t forget that we have a great supply of quality, second-hand uniform items that are available, free of charge, to anyone that can make use of them.

             -----------------------


	
	
	

	
	
	


